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Dear All Parents and Guardians,

Due to the Corona Virus (Covid-19) crisis, epidemic and health concemns in many other countries, we
at ABS realize the safety of our students, teachers, staff and parents are our first priority. Therefore, we
have implemented a strict policy to protect and monitor the spread of the Corona virus (Covid-19).

1. Masks: All students must wear either a surgical mask or a N95 mask for their protection.

2. Temperature checking: All students will be checked before entering the different departments.
If any student has a fever, parents can collect their child immediately. If any student has a
fever or is showing any signs of illness during the day, the student will be taken to the nurses’
office and the parents will be called to immediately collect their child.

3. Hand washing: Students must wash their hands as often as possible during the day. Before

entering the buildings and classrooms, they will be asked to wash and disinfect their hands
with hand sanitizer. They should also do this before and after eating and using the restroom.
Students should bring their own water bottles everyday.
If the student is already sick with a fever, snotty nose, coughing or sneezing, please stay at
home and rest until they have fully recovered before returning to school. During the day at
school, if we find that the student shows any such symptoms, the class teacher will bring the
student to the nurses’” room to check the symptoms and coordinate with the parents to
collect them to go home immediately. When fully recovered, a medical certificate must be
presented to the school.

We kindly ask for your cooperation in this regard. We appreciate all of our teachers, staff, students and
parents for their efforts. All of this is done for the safety and protection of our ABS family against the

Corona Virus.

Yours Sincerely,
Nurse Department
Ambassador Bilingual School



